
From: Jenesse Pty Ltd [jenesse@iinet.net.au]
Sent: Friday, 28 April 2000 6:00 AM
To: 'laca.reps@aph.gov.au'
Subject: Privacy Bill
To the Attorney General,

I wish to comment that I do not believe that my information, collected for a particular purpose, ie
applying for a credit card or a loan, etc should be used for any other purpose, without my written
consent. I find the current system of privacy protection inadequate. Data mining, is an insidious
invasion of privacy and should be stopped. I urge you to take firm steps to ensure the privacy of
Australians and indeed all individuals , is protected.

Yours faithfully
Councillor Louise McNamara
City of Wanneroo
North Ward.

5 GenestaCrt
Two Rocks   WA   6037


